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On Monday, to continue our Year of Sports, we all took part in a 

dodgeball tournament raising money for the British Heart Foundation. It 

was great fun and we learnt a lot about the rules and skills needed. 

 

This week we have continued our learning about Boudicca’s 

rebellion and have begun writing newspaper reports about the rebellion. 

We also wrote fantastic speeches to rally the tribe and developed our 

speaking skills by performing aloud in class! 

In Maths we have been learning about mixed numbers and 

improper fractions and applying our skills to add fractions with different 

denominators. Next week we will be learning about area and perimeter 

to support our project learning. 

The children all looked brilliant in their World Book Day costumes 

and wrote some excellent descriptions of their characters. 

 


